
  

  

   

 

NC State Health Plan Network Opens To New Providers! 
 
The State Health Plan (Plan) will be reopening the NC State Health Plan 
Network for new medical providers to join. Medical providers will have from 
June 1 to June 30, 2022, to sign up. Providers who join will be included in 
the network effective January 1, 2023. 

Current CPP providers do not need to take any action during this time. 

Starting June 1, 2022, providers interested in joining the network can find 
additional information and required documents on the NC State Health Plan 
Network page of the Plan's website. 

Below is a plan comparison chart for the 2022 benefit year. At this time, 
there will be no changes in copays for the 2023 benefit year.  

Thank you for supporting transparency and our quest in obtaining affordable 
health care for our members.  

  

 

https://www.shpnc.org/nc-state-health-plan-network
https://www.shpnc.org/nc-state-health-plan-network


The network will continue to be administered by Blue Cross NC, the Plan's 
third-party administrator. The Clear Pricing Project will continue to have no 
impact on retirees enrolled in the Plan’s Medicare Advantage Plans. 
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